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CTL · Updates 
If you’re concerned about 
your gradebook or student 
grades, ask us now! Don’t 
wait until December 19! 
Please remember to keep 
posting student grades 
between now and finals, and 
be ready to submit final 
grades to Records on time.  
 
You’ll receive an email with 
instructions from Michelle or the 
Records office, as always, before 
they’re due.  

D2L · Updates 
• Additional Exemption options for 

Content that will allow for better 
organization of materials for 
students as you differentiate 
within your courses.  
Solutions Article for Topic 
Exemptions 
  

• D2L developers are working to 
improve the My Courses Widget 
based on feedback. Through 
December, January, and February, 
they intend to continue making 
significant improvement regarding 
pinning and the information 
available in the widget. As that 
work progresses, we’ll share it 
here.  

Upcoming Events 
 

December 17: End of Fall Term 
 

December 19: Grades Due 
 

Interterm: January 8 - 19  
 

January 15: Courses are open to 
student view in D2L  

On-ground Instructors-Your syllabus 
should be posted before this date in 
each Spring course 
Online instructors-Your syllabus, 
gradebook, and at least the first module 
or unit should be published in Content 
by this date. 

 

January 22: First day of Spring 
Term  

 

 

Follow CTL! 
 

Stipend Opportunity: 
Proposal to Present at a Learn 

Together Lunch 

https://campusservices.greenville.edu/support/solutions/articles/12000038082-content-making-topics-exempt-for-students
https://campusservices.greenville.edu/support/solutions/articles/12000038082-content-making-topics-exempt-for-students
https://www.facebook.com/ctlatgu/
mailto:ctl@greenville.edu
https://twitter.com/CTLatGU
https://form.jotform.com/73044560062145
https://form.jotform.com/73044560062145

